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23rd May 2020 

 

AGM 

FIRST CALLING NOTICE 

 
 

The AGM of Tring Rugby Union Football Club will take place on Thursday 18th June 

2020 at 7.30pm. 

 

Due to Covid19 restrictions, this AGM will take place via Zoom conference calling, 

with details of how to join the meeting to be posted on the Tring RUFC website.  

 

 

The Executive Committee of Tring Rugby Union Football Club have nominated the 

following persons for election to the offices detailed: 

 

President   Martyn Kirk    

Chairman   John Ball 

Treasurer   Hugh Logan 

Co. Secretary  Simon Kirk and Carole Crookes 

 

Any further nominations for the above offices should be in the hands of the 

Secretary by Monday 8th June 2020.  

Please contact carole@tringrugby.com with your questions to be addressed by the 

committee.   

 

 

 

 

Carole Crookes 

 

Secretary to Tring RUFC. 
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